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Dear Mr. Antonie,

Let me introduce myself, my name is Nicole Kondratovits. I'm currently./ears old and | live
in Maple,Vaughan. My two faverite places would be the library and the community center. When |
heard that they were going to build this close to my home | didn't have any words to say. | was very
excited. | few months later | found out it was changed by you. My excitement went down. | just want
to point out some facts how the library and community center may be useful for the city of Maple.

Firstly, I'm 99.9% sure everyone loves reading books, even you! This is why we have our
libraries. In the city of Maple we only have 1 small library, the Maple Library. The books, DVD's and
Magazines are always taken out, so we have to put them on hold. This process takes a long time.
This means Maple and Vaughan have fewer libraries than Toronto. This was our chance to have a
second main library and help out everyone in the city. We can make people happy with this library.

Secondly, the community center, A community center is used for multiple reasons. For a gym,
pool, Jacuzzi, basketball courts (sometimes) ,and so on. In the Maple Community Center there was
almost everything I listed. The problem is that if you want to sign up to classes most of the time they
are over filled. This means we have very few community centers and a lot of people waiting 1o sign
up. Community Centers make us fit and spend time with our families.

Lastly, the commercial buildings and residential buildings. These buildings may cause:

1. Traffic (similar to downtown)

2. accidents( because of traffic)

3 Being Late ( to and from work) This can be related when parents are late picking up their children
from school,extra curriculum activities, and so on.

Please, this plan will be kept for centuries to come. We can help one another to make everyone
feel welcome and happy. | hope this letter may change your mind about the plan.

Thank You Sir,

Nicole Kondratovits
i\l\aple Valley Road





